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Attention: Mark McCallister 

RE: Administrative Application f o r 3 Non-Standard 
Gas Spacing and Proration Units; Rosa Unit 
Area; Section 31, Township 31 North, Range 5 
West, NMPM, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. McCallister: 

In reviewing the subject applications I was unable t o f i n d a 
record of the referenced Rosa Unit Well No. 137. I s t h i s an 
ex i s t i n g w e l l or a proposed we l l t o be d r i l l e d . I n ei t h e r instance 
do you have a footage location f o r i t . Also i s t h i s w e l l t o be 
dually completed or downhole commingled. 

Thank you f o r any additional data t h a t you might provide me i n 
t h i s matter. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-
5811. 

Sincerely, 

Michael E. Stogner 
Chief Hearing Examiner/Engineer 

cc: O i l Conservation Division - Aztec 
U. S. BLM - Farmington, NM 


